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Question 1: Should Bauer radio (West 
Midlands) Limited be permitted to make its 
proposed change to the Format of Absolute 
Radio (West Midlands)? 

We have no opinions on this response, other 
than that some of our staff regularly listen to 
"Free Radio 80s" on 1359khz (we believe this is 
the service proposed for this license), and we 
find it most enjoyable, far more enjoyable than 
the current content of Absolute Rock. 

Question 2: Should Birmingham Broadcasting 
Limited be permitted to make its proposed 
change to the Format of Free Radio 80s 
(Birmingham)? 

We find the audio quality from the Langley Mill 
transmitter on 1152khz very poor, and this has 
been frequently commented upon on social 
media. Whilst this is a broadcaster choice, this 
may result in less listenership than would 
otherwise be achievable. 

Maxxwave has a suitable mast site near to 
Langley Mill, combined with the necessary 
expertise to engineer such a transmission 
system. We could offer a higher quality solution 
for a lower cost, should "Birmingham 
Broadcasting Limited" be interested in pursuing 
such a solution. 

Question 3: Should Orion Media Limited be 
permitted to make its proposed change to the 
Format of Free Radio 80s (Wolverhampton, 
Shrewsbury & Telford)? 

We have no opinions. 
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